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RESCHEDULING OF EXAMINATIONS 
 

This is to inform the University Community especially 

students that the written examinations for the First 

Semester 2023/2024 Academic Session scheduled for 

Monday, September 16, 2024 have been rescheduled 

for Monday, September 30, 2024. 

 

This change in date is as a result of the public holiday 

for the Eid Milad un Nabi celebration. 

 

Please note that the change does not affect the CBT 

Examinations of Monday, September 16, 2024 and 

also that the dates for all other examinations remain as 

scheduled on the Examination Time-Table. 

 

The University regrets any inconvenience this change 

may cause. 
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